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I am writing to indicate that I object to the proposed development. 
 
I recognise the shortage of housing, and accept the need to increase supply, but the proposal exceeds the existing 
capacity of the environment and infrastructure to absorb such a huge development.  
 
Whether long-term the site could be suitable, at least for a smaller development is a larger question, but a proposal 
of this scale and on this timescale is extremely ill-advised given that existing infrastructure is so over-stretched, and 
this is also near sites of environmental significance. 
 
Richard Davie 
Whitstable 
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